
 

Pursuant to House Bill 1069 (2023), each district school board shall adopt and publish on its 
website the process for a parent or guardian to limit his or her student's access to materials in 
the school or classroom library. 

Brevard Public School Library Access 

Parents or guardians have the right to limit their child’s access to materials in the school or 
classroom library by completing a Limited Access form (available upon request or on the school 
website) and returning it to their child’s school. Instructional materials are not included in this 
Limited Access form. 

The parental/guardian limitation will remain effective until the parent/guardian requests to 
revert to unlimited access. 


